
Reporting Illness to School 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

We would like to know if any members of your family have been ill during the 

coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak. 

The reason for us asking this is that we would like to offer our support to those 

families who have been affected by the illness, during this challenging time. 

If a member of your family has been ill, and this has led to you self-isolating, 

please contact Karen Sawyer (Attendance Officer) by emailing: 

karen.sawyer@oldburywells.com  

Yours sincerely 

Jamie White  

Assistant Headteacher 
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